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2 June 2021 
 
Dear resident,  
 
In September 2020 we introduced a School Street road closure at school drop off and pick 
up to create a safe space for children to get to school. The temporary closure aims to help 
reduce road danger on the road, improve air quality and increase active travel to school.  
 
Since the School Street was introduced, we have been monitoring the situation and listening 
to your feedback. We are now writing to update you about a small number of changes. 
 
What happens next? 
The scheme has been operating under a ‘Temporary Traffic Order’ since it was introduced. 
An ‘Experimental Traffic Order’ covering the scheme is now coming into effect on 14th June 
2021 and the times of the School Street are now reducing: 
 
The Elm Wood Primary School Street will now operate between 8.15-9.15am and 3-4pm 
Monday to Friday. 
 
While the times are changing, this will not affect your access to the road. Residents within 
the closure zone and Blue Badge holders who require access are still able to enter the 
School Street at all times. There remains no impediment to Emergency vehicles.  
 
Have your say 
We are currently collating your feedback about the scheme and want to encourage you to 
have your say. We are collating feedback for 6 months from 14th June 2021. 
 
For more information and to add your comments to our Commonplace feedback platform, 
please visit: www.lambeth.gov.uk/schoolstreets 
 
If you wish to make a formal objection to the Experimental Traffic Order, please email 
SchoolStreetsConsultations@lambeth.gov.uk with the grounds of your objection stated.  
  
Helping you to walk and cycle 
If you can travel sustainably by walking or cycling, you can help to keep space on public 
transport and roads free for those who need it most. For details of help we can offer for you 
to switch to more sustainable modes of travel please visit: www.lambeth.gov.uk/activetravel 
  
Thank you for your support of School Streets. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
The Active Travel Team 
London Borough of Lambeth 
www.lambeth.gov.uk/schoolstreets 
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